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Date:

Meeting called to order by President at:

After the pledge, the following committee reports were discussed:

OUTDOOR
Members briefly discussed the results of the Peconic Bay Tournament. A decision was made to
hold the Bluefish Summer Kick-off Tournament weigh-in at the Dockside 500 Marina near Matt
Werner’s and John Caruso’s boat slip. The weigh-in will run from 5-5:30 p.m.
.

INDOOR
Kadir Akturk from Aquaskins was present and did a great job talking about the benefits of their
fishing products and answered several questions. Members agreed that the club should hold its
annual Chinese Auction during the June meeting. The meeting will start earlier and pizza will be
served prior to having the auction. Don’t miss out!

NEW YORK SURF TOURNAMENT
Heidi reported that weigh slips are starting to come in and encouraged members to continue
fishing and sending the slips in.

CONSERVATION
Tom Ganetis expressed concern that the flounder season could be shut down next season or the
bag limit will be drastically reduced. More to come on this topic…

SCALES
No report.

WEIGH MASTER

Cheryl Dippel reported that weigh-slips are starting to come in on a regular basis.

Fish of the Month
Month Name Fish Weight

April 2009 T. Werner Flounder 2-8

PRIZES
George Remien handed out the prizes for the Peconic Bay Tournament. Congratulations to John
Tighe and Tom Ganetis!

May 28, 2009

8:20 p.m.
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RULES & RECORDS
No report.

JACKETS
T-shirts and mugs were available at the meeting.

CUSTODIAN
No report

HISTORIAN
John will have an updated album available during the pizza party/Chinese auction next month.

NEWSLETTER
No report

GOOD & WELFARE
Ron Pfister reported that Ed Harrold is still struggling with an old hunting gun shot wound.
Cheryl Dippel agreed to send a “get well”card on behalf of the club.

PUBLICITY
No report.

DINNER DANCE
No report.

PICNIC & CASTING
Jason Remien reported that reservations have been made for Sunday, July 26th at Cathedral Pines
in Yaphank.

LADIES NIGHT
All set for Sunset Harbor on Saturday night, November 7, 2009.

150 CLUB
Don Schaefer reported that 123 tickets have been sold thus far. We will begin drawing at the
June meeting regardless of the number of tickets sold. Hopefully, the club can sell the remaining
27 tickets over the next month.
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UNFINISHED BUSINESS
None

NEW BUSINESS
None

BILLS & COMMUNICATIONS
None

RECEIPTS OF THE MONTH
$100-Renewal dues, $140-150 Club, Total-$240.

TREASURER’S REPORT
Balance on May 27, 2009: $3,215.20.

It was moved, seconded and voted to adjourn meeting at:

Respectively submitted,

Recording Secretary

9:30 p.m.


